

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES



Good Life. Great Mission.

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES



September 15, 2018

Patrick J. O'Donnell Clerk of the Legislature State Capitol, Room 2018 Lincoln, NE 68509-4604

Re: Annual Report for Insufficient Funds to Provide Services

Dear Mr. O'Donnell,

Per Neb. Rev. Stat. §83-1216.02, the Division of Developmental Disabilities is submitting this communication as the report which discloses the estimated number of individuals for the priorities for funding the Medicaid Home and Community-Based Services waivers for the Developmentally Disabled.

The table below shows the estimated number of individuals that will be served by funding priority in the current state fiscal year. The Division is able to serve these individuals with current appropriations in Program 424.

Funding Priority	Estimated Number of Individuals
1	25
2	1
3	20
4	135
5	0

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this information.

Respectfully,

Courtney Miller, Director

Courtney Miller

Division of Developmental Disabilities

Department of Health and Human Services